

Dear Nathaniel and Camden Planning

As owners of a ground floor flat in Lyncroft Gardens, we would like to object to the above application in support of other objections raised by the neighbouring properties on Lyncroft Gardens as would be very damaging to the character of the street.

The proposed light well is in direct contradiction of the Conservation Area Guidelines as per the detailed explanation provided in the objection submitted by Stuart Mills and endorsed by Phillippe Garner.

It is Camden's responsibility to ensure these guidelines are correctly applied.

Inappropriate changes to facades at numbers 3 and 23, initiated prior to the establishment of the guidelines, should serve not as a precedent but as a stark warning of the dangers of allowing incremental beaches of these guidelines.

Please don't hesitate to let us know if you need any other information.

Yours sincerely

Zorika Adams and John Driscoll 52 Narcissus Road West Hamsptead London